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The Enterprise and Business Committee has conducted a recent enquiry and 
produced a report on the European Commission’s draft legislative proposals 
for the European Structural Funds programmes 2014-2020. 
 
I am making available the formal Welsh Government response to the 
Committee's report, which will be subject to a formal discussion in Plenary in 
the near future. 
 
Members can access the Welsh Government's response to the report via the 
Welsh European Funding Office's website using the following link: 
 
http://wefo.wales.gov.uk/programmes/post2013/news/120328draftlegislativepr
oposals/?lang=en 
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